
 
 

Date: 12 June 2023        Ref. No.: CBIS/2023-24/0001 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that the first Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) of the school will be conducted on 

8th July, Saturday at 9 a.m. After the PTM concludes, the first Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) formation will 

begin at 9:30 am. 

 

It is mandatory for all parents to attend the PTA formation meeting; failure to do so will result in the 

regularisation of the PTA formation by school. 

 

We look forward to your participation in the PTA formation meeting and thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


